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LETTER DATED 3 DECEMBER 1975 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
LEBANON TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 

SECURITY COUNCIL 

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to inform you that on 
Tuesday, 2 December, Israel launched a massive air attack on refugee camps and 
villages in various parts of Lebanon, causing heavy civilian casualties and damage. 

In view of the gravity of the situation, endangering peace and security, 
I request that Your Excellency convene an urgent meeting of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Edouard GHORRA 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
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